

The Beacon CE Primary School
Heyworth Street,
Everton,
Liverpool,
L5 3QG



Phone: 0151 263 4206 Fax: 0151 263 1583 email: a.mcgurk@beacon.liverpool.sch.uk website: beaconceprimary.co.uk

Christmas Jumper Day!

Dear Parents/Carers,

Save the Children's annual Christmas Jumper Day is on Friday 15th December 2017. As a school, we will be participating with this event to help raise money for children who are less fortunate than we are.

On this day, we would like to request that your child takes part by wearing a Christmas jumper. In order to raise funds for this charitable cause, we are asking for a donation of £1. Your child should still wear their full school uniform with the exception of the Beacon jumper.

The jumpers don't need to be bought from a shop especially for this occasion, as you can assist your child in making their own Christmas jumper with tinsel and baubles. Alternatively your child could wear a Christmas hat on this day. You can also use related templates which can be found on Save the Children's Christmas Jumper Day website:-https://christmasjumperday.org

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Arnold Year 1 Teacher

























